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Windfarm construction  

The construction team continues to be on high alert with the fire season in place.  

Work is being managed to ensure fire risks are mitigated and measures are in place to ensure any breakout is 
quickly contained. All vehicles entering the site must have a fire extinguisher on board. Several fire tanks have also 
been established around the construction site. 

The project now has four large cranes operating, two in the west and two in south, which will assist the installation 
stage, we currently have 44 turbines fully installed and we continue to focus the construction of all four substations. 

With the warmer weather upon us we are also working hard to minimise dust, with several water trucks on site to 
minimise the impact. 

 
Major Road Closures: Beaufort Skipton Road 

Construction activities will focus on cable crossings on Beaufort Skipton Road, with the final crossing to occur on 
January 27, 2020.  

Multi-message signs shall detail further information. The crossing will require temporary detours for up to one day 
to divert all traffic for these important works to progress. 

There may also be traffic management along Cheeseman’s and Millars Road as well.   

The Stockyard Hill Wind Farm team continues to aim to keep local disruption to a minimum and apologises if 
construction activities cause any inconvenience.  

To find out more information about the project, head into our shopfronts located in Beaufort and Skipton or to 
www.stockyardhillwindfarm.com.au or call 1800 753 730. 
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Transmission Line and Haunted Gully Terminal Station 

With Transmission Line and Terminal Station works now functionally complete, the Ausnet and Zinfra project teams 
would like to thank the local communities for their assistance during the construction phase of 75-kilometre power 
line and major terminal station. 

We now look forward to working with you throughout the operational phase of the project. 

For any queries regarding Stockyard Hill Wind Farm Transmission Line or the Terminal Station, please 
contact AusNet on phone - 1800 989 192 or email SHWF@ausnetservices.com.au   
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